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Iowa officially announced the departure of redshirt freshman
wide  receiver  Cameron  Wilson  from  the  football  program
Saturday morning via release. The news of Wilson’s transfer
was first reported last week by Hawkeye Insider’s Rob Howe.

According to the release sent out by Iowa, Wilson asked for
and was granted a release from his scholarship in early July
by  head  coach  Kirk  Ferentz  and  had  since  not  been
participating  with  the  rest  of  the  team  in  any  summer
workouts. It also said the roster listed in the team’s media
guide would be updated online following the Hawkeyes’ first
practice of fall camp, which is Monday. Iowa conducts its
annual Media Day on Aug. 8 in Iowa City.

Wilson redshirted in 2012 and looked as though he could be in
the mix at receiver during spring practices. He was never
listed on the 2-deep during spring practices and wasn’t listed
on the 2-deep put out by Iowa last week.
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